



September 4, 2023

Lori Weaver, Commissioner New Hampshire Department of Health and Human Services 129 Pleasant Street Concord, NH 03301

Re: Opioid Abatement Trust Fund Disbursements

Dear Ms. Weaver:

The City of Laconia received \$69,353.71 from the Opioid Abatement Trust Fund during FY2023 (July 1, 2022 – June 30, 2023). The total received for all years as of June 30, 2023, is \$78,628.93.

All funds have been placed in a segregated account for future use. No funds have been expended as of June 30, 2023. The City is in the process of determining how to best use these funds to battle the impact of opioid addiction in our community.

This letter complies with RSA 126-A:84, IV reporting requirements.

Sincerely,

Glenn Smith
Finance Director
City of Laconia
45 Beacon Street East
Laconia, NH 03246
603-524-3877 ext. 149
gsmith@laconianh.gov